
SSG
1300 AM

December 17, 1984

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 19099

Dear Mr. Geary:

This will acknowledge with thanks, your DX report of 12 December
and I'm happy to verify your report in every way.

You may be interested in knowing that on December 25, 1993, WSSG
installed a new HARRIS MW-lA transmitter, and shortly afterwards,
a DAP 310 audio processor.

These changes were necessary because of a December 22nd fire in
our old GATES BC -1F transmitter which caused damage beyond repair.

And with -in the next several weeks, we plan to begin construction
of a new ground system. The transmitter location, on Highway 70
West of Goldsboro at the Little River bridge will remain the same.

Ronnie early in February of this year, sold his interest In
the station and resigned his position as General Manager.

I'm sorry I missed your visit in 'R3, I apparently was out of the
office. If you're ever in this neck of the woods again, please
feel free to stop in for a visit. The coffee's always hot.

By the way, Jim Smith, who owns Nelson's Photo Shop, one of our
commercials you logged, was flabbergasted to know of your hearing
his commercial, since he's always kidding us of having no audience.

Best wishes to you and yours for a happy holiday season.

erely,

Don Smith,
Manager/Broadcast
Operations
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